

234 First Avenue NW, Ste B Ephrata, Washington 98823 (509) 754-4596

November 20th, 2017

Counselor Wilson Creek High School PO Box 46 Wilson Creek, WA 98860

Dear Counselor:

Wow, it's hard to believe that it is almost scholarship time again! Columbia Basin Foundation will be accepting scholarship applications from January 1, 2018, through February 28, 2018. Just a reminder to advise students that they no longer need to include the FAFSA student aid report with their applications. However, they must follow the instructions and include any documentation listed on the first page of each scholarship they submit. We will not accept incomplete applications.

On our website at www.columbiabasinfoundation.org you will be able to locate the scholarship applications for Wilson Creek High School seniors. Please be sure that students apply for only those scholarships for which they qualify.

Following is a list of available scholarships for your students, listed under the Scholarships tab at top of the page:

Listed under: Wilson Creek High School

J.P. & Maude Schroeder Scholarship (no longer administered by CBF. Scholarship contact information listed in link on the CBF website)

Regional

REC Silicon Scholarship Vera Claussen Memorial "Wanapum Tribe" Deputy John Bernard Memorial

All <u>completed</u> scholarship applications must be <u>received in my office</u>, not <u>postmarked</u>, by 5:00pm on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>February 28, 2018</u>. No late applications will be accepted.

Thank you for all of your hard work to make scholarships available. We truly appreciate your assistance.

Sincerely,

Susan Scheib.

Director of Marketing and Operations mailto:info@columbiabasinfoundation.org

"Improving the quality of life and shaping the future of the Columbia Basin through philanthropy."